
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Renovation Update 9-23-22 

The contractors and project engineers are doing a tremendous job!  

The renovation to IV continues moving forward on schedule. Phase 3A, the new locker rooms, exercise 
room, and elevator area is gutted. Note that this was the old technology education room, weightroom, 
health room, and television studio. See photos below of the progress. 

 



Phase 1, the addition of four classrooms to the front of the building, is currently shoring up footers and 
readying to start laying the blocks and flat concrete work. Many have been asking what the front of the 
building will look like? See the photos below of the current work and rendition of what the completed 
Phase will look like. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Please contact the main office at 215-256-8896 with any questions regarding the renovations to IV. 

Jeff Pammer, Ed.D. 

Principal 

Indian Valley Middle School 


